
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Angel Express was a runaway success this week at 

St George’s Church. It was wonderful to see so 

many Mums, Dads, Grannies, Grandads and even 

Aunties and Uncles joining us for this very special 

Christmas celebration. The children have had such 

a great time preparing their play and I think we 

could all tell from their faces, how much they loved 

performing. The way the children confidently sang, 

spoke and danced was outstanding, especially 

when you know that the fifty children on stage are 

aged between three and six. Great job everyone! 

You have made us all so proud!  

We have had so much Christmas fun this week 

including a fabulous Christmas lunch, an Open Box 

Theatre Pantomime, an entertainer - ‘Frantastic’, 

and of course that very special visit from Father 

Christmas. Amongst all of this that pesky Elf kept 

playing tricks! I can let all parents into a secret. He 

didn’t spot anyone being naughty - it was just him! 

I’d like to say a big ‘THANK YOU’ to all the staff 

here at Pre-Prep Ashtead. Their dedication, brilliant 

enthusiasm and wonderful care has given all the 

children a fabulous term of learning.  

Have a great Christmas everyone and we look 

forward to seeing you again in the New Year on 

Tuesday 8 January.                     

             Tessa Roberts 

‘OUTSTANDING’  

SIS Inspection 2014-2015 

Downsend Pre-Prep Ashtead  

DOWNSEND PRE-PREP TIMES 

Tel: 01372 385439   

www.downsend.co.uk 
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 Friday 14 December 2018  

Ashtead  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of 

us at Pre-Prep Ashtead  



 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead       01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom         01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head         01372 385437 

Prep School Office     01372 372197 

Admissions         01372 372311 

School Nurse         01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing          01372 385402 

Downsend PP+          07899 011275 

Mobile                        07899 011275 

Downsend +               01372 385403 

Mobile                       07909 861280 

 

Downsend School 

   

Inspiring young minds 
 

Saturday Sports Clubs 

Winter Wonderland  

Thank You DAPA 

All the best 

Mary! 

With the term nearly at its end, we 
wanted to thank you for your 
continued support for Saturday 
Sports Club. It is great to see so 
many children continuing to 
attend and enjoying themselves, 
particularly as the weather turns 
colder. We will look to 
recommencing on Saturday 12 
January and run until Saturday 30 
March, excluding half terms on Saturday 16 and 23 February. This 
term we will look to focus on the invasion games, working on the 
fundamental skills of spatial awareness, speed, balance and 

communication. We will have the 
use of the Sports Hall if the weather 
is inclement, although we will 
always try and be outside in the 
fresh air where possible.   

We wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and look forward to 
welcoming you back in the New 
Year!                                                                 
       Mr Albert & Mrs Hawes 

Don’t Forget 

• Mon 17 - Fri 21 Dec &     

Wed 2 Jan - Fri 4 Jan -    

Downsend+ and Pre-Prep+ 

are in action for lots of Festive 

fun  

• Tues 8 Jan - Start of the 

Spring Term 

• Tues 8 Jan - Tots in Tune 

starts back for the Spring 

Term 

• Mon 14 Jan - Clubs start 

 


